Hiawatha Public Library

Board Meeting

July 14, 2009
The meeting was called to order at 7:00 pm. Members present were Jan Bahmann, Dian Boysen, Janet Libe, and Jeaneal Weeks.
JanBahmann moved the agenda be approved.  Janet Libe seconded. Motion carried.

Janet Libe moved the minutes of the last meeting be approved. JanBahmann seconded. Motion carried
OLD BUSINESS:
Patron behavioral problems are getting better.  The police are still coming in to check. 
ILL fees will be $1.25 for instate loans and $2.00 for out of state loans.
NEW BUSINESS:
Janet Libe made a resolution stating that the Hiawatha Library adopt a wage schedule for all library employees for the Fiscal Year 2010 effective July 1, 2009 contingent on City Council approval.  Jan Bahmann seconded.  Resolution passed.

No action was taken regarding sex offender law and library services.  We are waiting to see what action Cedar Rapids takes.

LIBRARIAN’S REPORT: 

Material circulation is up 36.43% from June of 2008. 

Janet Libe moved to pay the bills.  Jan Bahmann seconded.  Motion carried.

There is a possibility that a computer will have to be replaced.  George Lawson will be contacted to start investigating the idea of a new library.  

Metro Library Network is upgrading our shared circulation software.  As a result the library will have limited services between August 11-14.      

PRESIDENT’S REPORT:

A discussion of an evaluation form for the library director will be held when everyone is available  

COUNCIL REPORT:
    No report.

Jan Bahmannet Libe moved the meeting be adjourned.  Jan seconded.

Jan Bahmann, Secretary
